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Subject: 	 Policy­
Inclusion of Graduate Assistantship Tuition in Externally Funded Grants and Contracts 
NOTE: At this time, this policy does not include the College of Medicine or the MCI. 

Policy Statement 
It is the policy of the University of South Alabama to charge tuition to externally funded grants and 
contracts for which graduate assistants are provided compensation. 

Details 
Effective August 1, 2017, budgets submitted for proposals that include compensation for graduate 
assistants, as defined by the Graduate School, must include tuition support, if allowed by the funding 
agency. Some specific criteria to consider when including tuition in proposals include, but are not 
limited to the following: 

• 	 Only Graduate Research Assistantships, Graduate Assistantships I, Fellows and Trainees are 
allowed to be charged to externally funded grants or contracts. 

• 	 All proposals including graduate assistant compensation must includu2.52 439.5e7uding Schoo16er 




